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REPORT TO BICYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN ADVISORY COMMISSION

SUBJECT
Presentation on the Lawrence Station Area Plan (LSAP) Update and Draft Subsequent
Environmental Impact Report (SEIR)

The City has released the Notice of Availability (NOA) for the Lawrence Station Area Plan (LSAP)
Update project on May 27, 2021, announcing that the Draft Subsequent Environmental Impact
Report (SEIR) is now available for public review. Also included for public review are the Draft
amended LSAP and Draft Lawrence Station Sense of Place Plan. The Draft Incentives Program will
be released at a later date. The documents are available on the project website at:
https://sunnyvale.ca.gov/business/projects/lawrence.htm

The public review period for the Draft SEIR is until 5 p.m. on July 12, 2021.

Amber Blizinski, Principal Planner, and George Schroeder, Senior Planner, in the Community
Development Department will be presenting the Draft SEIR, Draft amended LSAP and Draft
Lawrence Station Sense of Place Plan.

File #: 21-0669, Version: 1

City of Sunnyvale Printed on 8/10/2021Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

